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Dear Ms Fyffe,

Thank you for your email of 15 January to the Scotland Office regarding issues you have with Local
Authorities use of vulnerable persons data. T have been asked to reply on behalf of the department.

You may be aware that the issues you raise are devolved in Scotland, therefore, you might like to
raise them with your local MSP. You may also wish to consider contacting the Scoitish Government
Cabinet Secretary for Communities, Social Security and Equalities, Angela Constance MSP, who
can be contacted by e-mail at scottish.ministers@scotland.gov,

Angela Constance,

¢/o Scottish Parliament,
Edinburgh,

EH99 1SP.

There is also a central enquiries unit in the Scottish Government that you can e-mail at
ceu@scotland.gsi.gov.uk.

I am sorry that I cannot be of more help on this occasion.
Yours sincerely,
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Megan Rhys
Ministerial Policy Support Team -







